
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 
DATE:  November 2, 2021 

PUBLISH BY: As Soon As Possible 

TO:   Holdrege Daily Citizen 
 

FROM:  Carie B. Lynch 
Administrative Secretary 

 

Please forward Proof of Publication for the following Notice: 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

REGARDING THE REPUBLICAN RIVER BASIN-WIDE PLAN 

JOINTLY DEVELOPED BY THE REPUBLICAN RIVER NATURAL RESOURCES DISTRICTS AND THE 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES. 

The Upper Republican Natural Resources District (NRD), Middle Republican NRD, Lower Republican 
NRD, Tri-Basin NRD, and the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources (NeDNR) hereby provide 
notice that a public meeting related to the Republican River Basin-Wide Plan will be held on Monday, 
November 15, 2021, at 2:00 p.m. Central Time (1:00 p.m. Mountain Time). The meeting will take place at 
the Cambridge Community Building, 722 Patterson Street, Cambridge, NE. There will be an option to 
participate virtually, via Zoom (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84293201100 ; phone 1 312 626 6799, 
meeting ID 842 9320 1100). 

According to the basin-wide plan, the Republican River Basin NRDs and NeDNR will annually discuss the 
progress being made toward achieving the goals and objectives of the plan and exchange information 
on water supplies and uses in the basin. 

In the event of inclement weather, the meeting may be postponed. If NeDNR and the NRDs decide to 
postpone the meeting due to inclement weather, it will be rescheduled to a later date.  An announcement 
of the postponement will be broadcast on the radio (880 AM KRVN) and posted on the basin-wide plan’s 
website (rrbwp.nebraska.gov).   

Tri-Basin NRD 
1723 Burlington Street 
Holdrege, NE  68949 

Phone:  (308) 995-6688              
Fax:  (308) 995-6992                

Email:  tribasin@tribasinnrd.org 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F84293201100&data=04%7C01%7CElizabeth.Esseks%40nebraska.gov%7C2760a8c7c6d345dbdd4208d9739770a8%7C043207dfe6894bf6902001038f11f0b1%7C0%7C0%7C637667916533773050%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JwROAYWPHdtM%2FjZV7ZZfiLtdq1BfmQCG2IqOtlVKCtk%3D&reserved=0


The public is invited to attend this annual meeting in person or virtually via Zoom (link provided above). 
There will be a public comment period toward the end of the meeting.  

Individuals with disabilities may request auxiliary aids and services necessary for participation by 
contacting Elizabeth Esseks at the Nebraska Department of Natural Resources, 301 Centennial Mall South, 
PO Box 94676, Lincoln, NE 68509-4676, telephone (402) 471-1697 or e-mail 
elizabeth.esseks@nebraska.gov before 5pm Central Time Wednesday, November 10, 2021.  

 

 

About Tri-Basin Natural Resources District  

Tri-Basin Natural Resources District (NRD) protects lives, property, and the future of Gosper, 
Phelps, and Kearney counties through a wide-range of stewardship, management, and education 
programs—from tree planting to groundwater quality and quantity monitoring, from irrigation 
management to outdoor recreation and more. Activities and projects of Tri-Basin NRD are 
reviewed and approved by a locally elected board of directors.  Tri-Basin NRD is one of 23 Natural 
Resource Districts across the state.  For more information, visit tribasinnrd.org or call (308) 995-
6688. 
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